

1. SUMMARY OF "THE WIZARD OF OZ"

Read the story. Complete the activities.

Dorothy **lives** with her Aunt Em and Uncle Henry in a wooden house. One day, a tornado **blows** the house with Dorothy and her dog Toto inside to a **strange** place. The house **lands** on the **Wicked** Witch of the East, **killing** her.

Dorothy **wants** to go home. The Good Witch of the North **tells** her to take the dead witch's shoes, and to **find** the Wizard of Oz. He can help Dorothy to go home because he is a wizard and can make her **wish** come true.

Dorothy **follows** the Yellow Brick Road to find the Wizard. On the way, she **meets** the Scarecrow, the Tin Man and the Lion. They all want something from the Wizard. The Scarecrow wants a brain. The Tin

Man wants a heart. The Lion wants **courage**. Dorothy and her new friends **travel** to Oz.

When they **arrive**, the Wizard **appears** as a **giant** head. He **tells** Dorothy to Kill the Wicked Witch of the West so he can **grant** her wish and she can go home. The Wicked Witch of the West **captures** Dorothy and her friends. The Witch makes Dorothy work for her.

Dorothy **spills** water on the Witch when she cleans the floor, and the Witch **melts**.

The Good Witch of the South tells Dorothy to **click** her shoes together three times. The shoes are magic, and they take her and Toto back home to Kansas.

Write the words in bold in Spanish. (Usa el diccionario, o el contexto de la historia)

live		meet	
blow		courage	
strange		travel	
land		arrive	
Wicked		appear	
kill		spill	
want		melt	
tell		giant	
wish		capture	
follow		click	

Answer the questions:

- Who does Dorothy's house kill?
- How can the Wizard of Oz help Dorothy?
- Who does Dorothy meet on the Yellow Brick Road?
- Why does Dorothy work for the Wicked Witch of the West?
- How does Dorothy return to Kansas?

2. THE CHARACTERS

Read the descriptions and match.

- ___ **Dorothy** is a young girl. She lives on a farm with her Aunt Em and Uncle Henry.
 ___ **Toto** is Dorothy's little dog. He is always with Dorothy.
 ___ **The Wicked Witch of the East** is a bad witch. She has got beautiful shoes on her feet.
 ___ **The Good Witch of the North** is a good witch. She shows Dorothy the way to Oz.
 ___ **The Scarecrow** wants to be smart. He wants to have a brain.
 ___ **The Tin Man** wants to have feelings. He wants to have a heart.
 ___ **The Lion** is a coward. He wants to be brave. He wants to have courage.
 ___ **The Wizard of Oz** can help Dorothy and her friends. He is a big strong wizard... or is he?
 ___ **The Wicked Witch of the West** is a bad witch. She is not nice to Dorothy and her friends.
 ___ **The Good Witch of the South** is a good witch. She helps Dorothy and Toto at the end of the story.

Write the descriptions about each character. Use the verbs TO BE and HAVE GOT with the vocabulary below.

PHYSICAL APPEARANCE

tall short medium-height fat thin good-looking ugly old young
 beautiful long curly straight wide narrow small big light dark

PERSONALITY

caring friendly clever brave shy noble rude evil polie charming angry

 A	 E
 B	 F
 C	 G
 D	 H

